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DeariFiiends,

Have you noticed that recently special days have become special weeks, even special
months? You can think of lots of examples: Red Nose Day, World Book Day, Christian Aid
Week, Stoptober, Dry January, Carer’s Week... and many more. In the Church, November
could be called Remembrance Month. It starts on November 1st with All Saints Day, when
we remember those important people who have the title “Saint”. November 2nd is All Souls
Day which is our day to remember people who have died and are significant even if we
wouldn’t call them saints. They are important and dear to us, family and friends. On the
11th of November, or on the Sunday closest, we have Remembrance Sunday to
remember those who have died in war and conflict.

Possibly the one we forget about is every Sunday when a Communion Service takes
place, when we hear those words, “Do this in remembrance of me”. Remembrance in this
context is special because it means bringing into the present what is important about the
person, Jesus, we are remembering.

Of course, there is another act of remembrance, on November 5th, many people will
celebrate Bonfire Night remembering the Gunpowder Plot. November 5th also happens to
be a special day for me. It's the anniversary when | remember my last service as vicar of
the Cross-country Parishes, at Acton, fifteen years ago. | always said | would go out with a
bang! The last hymn of my last service was “In Christ alone my hope is found.” The final
lines are, for me the most powerful:

“No power of hell, no scheme of man,
Can ever pluck me from His hand:
Till He returns or calls me home,
Here in the power of Christ I'll stand.”

| think as Christians, that is a call to all of us to continue to stand, remember and make real
the power of Christ in our world.

Donald Brockbank
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Sunday Services November 2021
Acton
7" Nov  11:00 am Communion, 5 pm Evensong
14" Nov ~ 8:00 am Communion, 10:50 am Remembrance
21*Nov  10:00 am Messy Church
28" Nov  8:00 am Communion, 11 am Morning Prayer
5"Dec  11:00 am Communion, 5 pm Evensong

Church Minshull

7" Nov
14" Nov
21t Nov
28" Nov

5t Dec

Worleston
7" Nov

14" Nov
21t Nov
28" Nov
5" Dec

Wettenhall
7" Nov

14" Nov
21*Nov
28" Nov
5h Dec

11:00 am TBA

10:50 am Remembrance
11:00 am Cafe Church

11:00 am Messy Church
11:00 am Service of the Word

10:50 am Remembrance

4:00 pm Advent Carol Service

11:00 am Morning Prayer
10:50 am Remembrance
11:00 am Communion
6:00 pm Christingle
11:00 am Morning Prayer
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Sidespersons

St David’s Church Wettenhall

Cleaning & Flowers

7" Nov Mr N Moss Mrs A Hignett & Mrs A Hancock
14" Nov Mrs M Sherry Mrs H Wilson
21 Nov Brownies & Family
28" Nov Informal Mrs S Ward &

5" Dec Mr G Tucker Mrs | Drinkall

Visit: www.wettenhallchurch.org

From the Registers

Funeral Service
12th October Richard Joseph Hollinshead
15th October lan Roden

Burial of Ashes

18th October Fiona Smith

We extend our deepest sympathy to all
those who are mourning the loss of their
loved ones at this sad time.

Condolences

We extend our deepest sympathy to
Michael, Helen, Nathan and Phillippa Moss
on the death of Michael's mother. Our
thoughts and prayers are with them and all
the family at this sad time.

Christingle

The Christingle service will take place on
Advent Sunday 28th November at 6pm.
Every family is invited to take part and
prepare their own Christingles as the
service unfolds.

Goad's arealioeaoun 645008

Date for your Diary

PCC Meeting
The next PCC Meeting will be held in
St. David's on
Monday 8th November
at 7.30pm

Weddings

Christine Howard and Tom Mason were
married on 11th September.

Emma Hancock and Ashley Walton were
married on 8th September.

Hannah Phillips & Toby Ankers who were
married at St. Mary's, Acton on 4th
September. Hannah is the great-great
niece of the late Corporal John Rathbone
who is commemorated in St. David's
Church. We wish Hannah & Toby every
happiness in their married life together.

Coffee & Cake

The next meeting will be on
Thursday 4" November
from 10-12noon!
Everyone is very welcome to pop in for
as little or as long as they wish.




Darnhall Brownies

Some of the girls dressed as women they
look up to...... These included Florence
Nightingale, JK Rowling, Emma Raducanu,
their teachers and members of their family!

The girls also created some beautiful
Autumn Collages for the September All Age




Harvest Service & Supper

Thankfully, the annual Harvest Festival & Supper
resumed this year. The service was led by Ann Nicholas
and it included a very interesting talk by Helen Rutter on
the work of the Agricultural Chaplaincy and the way this
organisation supports the farming community -
especially during these difficult times. Its good to know
that a caring organisation is looking to provide much
needed support to our farming families.

The service was followed by a meal, provided by John
Major and expertly dished out by both John and his
budding assistant, Audrey Howard. Desserts were
courtesy of the “ladies who do” and it was so nice to be
able to sit and chat to our numerous friends at St.Davids
again.

A huge thank you to all those who contributed to this
wonderful and popular evening.

Chris Pope

Helpline: L
07967 550 504

WORKING TOGETHER _
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Sacred Gardens: The Garden of Gethsemane

We are getting closer to Christmas now, with various Holy Wars spread across the Middle
the birth of Jesus and the start of his Earthly East and Europe. In 1681 three Croatian knights
life, but that life came to a cruel end in the of the Holy Order of Jerusalem, Paul, Antum
Garden of Gethsemane and started the growth and James, purchased the Garden and donated
of the Christian faith across the World. it to the Franciscan community. They still own it
The Garden of Gethsemane translates as a now, the donation recorded by a plate on the

entrance to the land.

The Garden is walled around the area
of the Church of All Nations. In 2014
an archaeological survey determined
that the foundations were those of a
1,500 year old Byzantine church and
_included a ritual bathing site. A floor
inscription said that the church was
for the ‘Memory and repose of the
lovers of Christ’ There are four
different holy locations , claimed by
different Christian traditions, within
Gethsemane. The Catholic Church has
the Church of All the Nations, said to
be built over the Rock of Agony where
Jesus prayed. The Eastern Orthodox
tradition claims that the Kidron Valley
is also the location of the Tomb of the
Virgin Mary before she ascended to

garden with an olive press and is located at the Heaven. The Greek Orthodox Church honours
foot of the Mount of Olives, a hill across the the Eastern slopes of the valley, while the
Kidron Valley from the Old City of Jerusalem. It Russian Orthodox Church believes that Jesus
is said to be an area well known and visited by prayed in the area of the Tomb of Mary

Jesus and his disciples, a shaded grove of olive Magdalene across the valley. Wherever the
trees in which to meet, rest and discuss their exact location of Jesus’ agony it is remarkable
ministry. That may be the reason that Judas that we can still visit the Garden of

chose to betray Jesus close to the Garden, he Gethsemane to feel so close to him and the
knew where Jesus and the inner circle of disciples in their fellowship and ministry.
disciples, Peter, James and John S R

would go after the betrayal. In the
Garden Jesus was said to be deeply
distressed and knelt to pray for the
relief of his anguish and agony. The
olive press may even symbolise the
pressure bearing down on him in
the final hours of his life.

The stories of Jesus’s final hours,
the pathway taken as he made his
way to the site of crucifixion, and
the prayers in the darkened olive
grove led to the site becoming an
area of pilgrimage in the early years
of the Church. By the year 333 an
anonymous ‘pilgrim of Bordeaux’
recorded his experiences as a
Christian traveller in the Holy Land. The Garden

of Gethsemane became more well known as Heaﬂwr POP&




To Advertise your
business here
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Contact Roger on
01270 528273

Dan Smith

Professional

All Areas Covered
“and usually in paint "

Tel: 07411 856185
wpm@hotmail.co.uk

GRANTS BUTCHERS

(Within Minshull Nurseries)

A fine range of quality
meats.
Everything from a crown
roast for your dinner party,
to a bone for the dog!

Quality service and advice.
"Tt's what we do"

(7 days per week)

Also Hog Roasts, BBQ's
and Hot Carverys.
01270 522068

.-
Reaseheath ¥
College €%

INDUSTRY
FOCUSED

CAREER

reaseheath.ac.uk
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Graham Tresidder & Son

CREWE & NMAMTWICH FUMNERAL SERVICES

An individual caring & professional 24 hour service

Golden Chc.m:j *

The Squarne
Audlem
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Cross Country Pages

Ladies Lunch

HAPPY

this month to Wednesday 10" November
Adam Rowland Imogen Elliott at
Alice Edwards Maggie Harrington The Farmers Arms, Ravensmoor.
Ava Robinson Scarlett Heath 12:30 pm - Cost: £10

Please let Joyce (624158) or Ann
(528273) know for catering

Remembrance purposes.
nembrance on Sunday 1 Mobile Library
ember at 10.50am. This enab
to keep the two minutes silence along
with the rest of the nation at 11 o'clock. mmm
Home Farm Park South . .

Edward Kinsey Thomas Alexander

Shoebox Appeal 2021
This year T4U which is based
|4U in Wrexham, will once again

be collecting shoeboxes Wettenhall Church 12:05 | 12:20
filled with Christmas gifts for children who .

would otherwise receive very little.

Tollemache Arms . .
You can collect a flat-pack shoebox from 14:05 | 14:30

Wettenhall or Worleston church.
Please return them to Nantwich Parish

crue between Occher stan i 2 [ps | ariv | Dopart
ovember .

If this is a problem for you then please ask

one of the church wardens who will be able Worleston Station 11:35 | 11:45
to help. Aston Juxta Mondrum ) :

Thank you!
Contact Details during
Revd Anne’s Sabbatical

abox Loveinabox

: AT T
?.!-" .:&ﬁl. iy
4

The first point of contact during Revd
Anne’s Sabbatical is the Churchwardens.
You can find their contact details on page

19 of the magazine.

SOLD OUT !! Alternatively contact details will be

The Don Reid Comedy Evening available on the Vicarage answerphone.
uwafﬂe & Clips” at St DaVid’S The parish e-mail address:
Wettenhall on 27" November has crosscountryparishes@outlook.com

will be monitored.
now sold out

e
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Advent in your Pocket

Throughout the past two years we have
had worship and lots of sharing of
information and news on our Cross Country
WhatsApp Group. It has been an important
part of my spirituality especially when our
churches were closed. Recently | have had
a major operation and once again our CCC
Worship has become a link to our Church
family while | haven’t been able to drive. It
got me thinking, the app is so easy to call
up, how could we use it more?

Advent is perhaps the most overlooked
season in the Church’s year. We focus on
getting ready for Christmas in those four
weeks before celebrating the coming of
Jesus and perhaps miss out on the great
and wonderful ideas and themes we could
be thinking and praying for. Do we think
about how we make a straight path of
prayer and Bible study, so we develop our
understanding and closeness to God as we
prepare to welcome his only Son? Look out
for a moment of stillness each week, on the
CCC WhatsApp. It will be put out each
Monday of the Advent season. We will
travel with the Old Testament Patriarchs,
then the Prophets like Isaiah, John the

Baptist and of course, Mary his mother.
There will be a reading, reflection,
questions to consider and talk about with
family, prayer and practical actions to turn
your thought into something solid as we
journey to Christmas. The materials are
created by Embrace the Middle East, who
also produce the well-known Bethlehem
Carol sheets and services. If we spend time
with God, then perhaps our hearts and
minds will be more open to welcome Jesus
at Christmas.

If you wish to know more about Embrace
the Middle East look at the website
embraceme.org

Brenda

Cheshire East Community Governance Review
Cheshire East are currently holding a 12-week consultation on proposals for the
governance arrangements for town and parish councils in the borough. The Community
Governance Review draft recommendations report makes a series of proposals, with

accompanying maps; Wettenhall and Cholmondeston Parishes form part of this
consultation and residents are encouraged to participate.

Cheshire East considers that the current grouping arrangement probably serves no
practical benefit to the parish council or to the community and electors.

The Borough Council considers that a parish of six councillors is at risk of being unable to
conduct its business, therefore favours the view of the National Association of Local
Councils that a preferred minimum number of seats on a parish council is seven.

It is therefore proposed that the total number of seats on the new parish council be

increased from six to seven.

Wettenhall 4 Councillors (increase of +1) Cholmondeston 3 Councillors (no increase)
A name for the new parish should be considered, and the Borough Council welcomes

proposals on this point.

The Council also requests comments on whether the new parish should have the style of
‘parish’ or one of the alternative styles that the Council may recommend where a new
parish is being created: ‘community’, ‘neighbourhood’ or ‘village'.

The public consultation started on 6 September. The consultation ends at midnight on 28
November 2021. Paper copies of the consultation can also be obtained from local libraries.

For any queries about the survey,

email:communitygovernancereview@cheshireeast.gov.uk
Further information can be found on the press release with which provides more detail
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/council and_democracy/council information/media_hub/

media_releases/council-to-launch-consultation-on-community-governance.aspx



https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmoderngov.cheshireeast.gov.uk%2Fecminutes%2FieListDocuments.aspx%3FCId%3D487%26MID%3D8618%23AI55262&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cebc584c0f705418bd9db08d972aee385%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637666917725442558%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=wt7hy3jJddwJghYI%2BoivveWnz8EFtt%2BsM1WexfMffAc%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmoderngov.cheshireeast.gov.uk%2Fecminutes%2FieListDocuments.aspx%3FCId%3D487%26MID%3D8618%23AI55262&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cebc584c0f705418bd9db08d972aee385%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637666917725442558%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=wt7hy3jJddwJghYI%2BoivveWnz8EFtt%2BsM1WexfMffAc%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cheshireeast.gov.uk%2Fcouncil_and_democracy%2Fcouncil_information%2Fmedia_hub%2Fmedia_releases%2Fcouncil-to-launch-consultation-on-community-governance.aspx&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cebc584c0f705418bd9db08d972aee385%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637666917725452516%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=jT9qax5pDzoVl06K3dG4TXkS9EKctWpR0PzF3l7r%2BNg%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cheshireeast.gov.uk%2Fcouncil_and_democracy%2Fcouncil_information%2Fmedia_hub%2Fmedia_releases%2Fcouncil-to-launch-consultation-on-community-governance.aspx&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cebc584c0f705418bd9db08d972aee385%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637666917725452516%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=jT9qax5pDzoVl06K3dG4TXkS9EKctWpR0PzF3l7r%2BNg%3D&reserved=0
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Worleston School

St. Oswald’s Worleston School opened its gates for the start of the new academic year at
the beginning of September and getting used to a bit more normality in school. We have
been able to burst the class bubbles and now have one big school bubble allowing more
mixing of the children which has been lovely. The school have enjoyed reverting back to
whole school daily worship in the school hall where the children and staff have been able to
gather and have time to reflect each morning. The singing has been the highlight and
having all the children and staff singing together in one location has sounded far better
than doing it over zoom which has a habit of being unreliable in school! The children and
staff have all come back refreshed after a long summer break and are ready to embark on
an exciting year. So far in school we have had our broad and rich curriculum teaching
resume as well as baking, yoga, football and drama happening. The classes have been
busy electing their peers to form the next School Council as well as the Ethos group. These
are both groups of children who help St. Oswald’s Worleston continue to flourish. Being
able to be back together again as a school family has also meant we can resume our
buddy system which is where the oldest children in our school of 10 and 11 years old
buddy up with the youngest of 3 and 4 years old. This buddy system is very powerful in
creating a Christian family environment as well as helping the younger ones get in some of
those valuable reading miles!

N —




Owls Class:

Owils Class is our Nursery and Reception children who have settled in so well to their start
to St. Oswald's. They stole the show at the school Harvest Service when they came
dressed as sheaves of corn and a 'Big Red Combine Harvester' and sang so beautifully in
front of the whole school and their parents.

Deers Class:

Deers Class are our Infant children at St. Oswald's who have been working hard with their
Autumn poetry and producing some lovely verses about Autumn using all their senses to
describe how it looks, smells, sounds and feels.

Hedgehog Class:

Hedgehog Class are our youngest junior class of children (Year 3&4) who have been
involved in a very tense Times Table Rockstar battle which is an online times tables game
that involves an element of competition. The children did so well and all came dressed as
rockstars to celebrate their successes in the Times Tables Competition.

Foxes Class:

Foxes Class are our oldest children at St. Oswald's (Year 5&6). They have been fortunate
enough to have been chosen as the first groups to do some baking this term with our adult
volunteers who come into St. Oswald's Worleston CE Primary School on a Thursday
afternoon to teach them these important life skills. Over the past few weeks various groups
have been making some delicious cupcakes.

Whole School Astro-Turf Track Completed

The PTA of St. Oswald's CE Primary raised a huge amount of money over the pandemic to
have an astro-turf running track built around the perimeter of the school field. This is going
to be a huge help to keep the children active all year around, to take part in the daily mile
and help with their mental wellbeing even when the rest of the school field is water logged
and out of bounds. The track was completed in late September and opened by the
Cheshire East Mayor (ClIr Sarah Pochin) who very kindly took time out of her busy
schedule to visit St. Oswald's and cut the red ribbon with our Head Boy and Head Girl.




Calveley School

Nursery and Reception have been
reading ‘Joey and the Deep Dark
Hole’. Joey lost his favourite toy in
the hole. We brought our favourite
toys into school this week and shared
them during show and tell. We
enjoyed talking about our favourite
toy and answering questions.

We have also been learning all about
Autumn, we went on an Autumn walk
and collected leaves and acorns from
the school grounds.

Children in years 1 - 6 have been
really enjoying their weekly swimming
lessons! It has been great to see the
children growing in confidence each
week and having fun in the water.
The children took part in Hello Yellow
Day to celebrate the World Mental
Health Day.

The children all dressed in yellow and wore bright
yellow sun glasses. Thank you to all the families
and local businesses who donated fabulous raffle
prizes and helped us to raise

£172.20 for Young Minds.




Ash House Boarding Kennels
When you go on holiday, your dog should too!

# Licensed luxury purpose built heated canine accemmodation
% Set in breath taking central Cheshire countryside

& Lots of countryside exercise and TLC

% All breeds and family groups welcome

& Doggy day care

. Nigel & Barbara Burrows are proud of their long
; established family business founded in1845
Complete Funeral Arrangements
Personal day and night service

Private Chapel of Rest in peaceful rural surroundings
Snowdrop Villa, Swanley, Nantwich, Cheshire, CW5 8QB

... Tel: 01270 524243 / 07711 468917 . ..

ﬁ Email: barb.burrows2@gmail.com Charter

www.awburrowsnantwich.co.uk '

e
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Oil distributors to home, farm & industry

1

MNWF Fuels employ locol pecple with local knowledge who *  Friendly, prompt service
are based at our fuel depot in Nantwich, This mean: we = Emergency Deliveries

Y ivall k ! F th d | f ;
R onriiainacl e lecige e catmes v skt *  Troctor Diesel and Lubricants

*  Rood Fuels and Fuel Cords

keep fuel in steck so we can offer an outstanding delivery

SETVICE.
*  Boiler Servicing
Whether yeu are leeking for fuel ail daliveries te your home, | Tank Replacement

business or farm - please call our local, fast and friendly *  Budget Payment Plons

team on 01829 260672, they will be delighted to help. +  Automotic Top-Up Service

01829 260672

www.nwifuels.co.uk
'1 NWF Fuels, Wardle, Nantwich, Cheshire, CW5 6AF




ASH HOUSE BEEF

Home Reared
Locall: Pre are A ‘ ‘

Wettenhall, Wmsfurd Chzshrre u‘:W? 4D

el: 01829 760 622 Mob: 07857 545 558

www .ashhousebeef.co.uk

Almond Slices

Ingredients Method

859 butter * Preheat the oven to 160'C, fan 140'C,
Shortcrust pastry - enough to line a Swiss gas mark 3

Roll tin « Line the Swiss Roll tin with pastry

yal *» Spread jam - raspberry or cherry is nice
50g semolina

508 ground almonds SO L el

125g caster sugar * Melt the butter and mix together with the
1 egg - beaten semolina, ground almonds, caster sugar,
Half teaspoon almond extract beaten egg and almond extract.

15¢ flaked almonds » Spread the mixture evenly over the jam

in the pastry case.

« Scatter the flaked almonds over the
mixture.

« Bake in the centre of the oven for 30-40
minutes, or until golden brown and the
sponge is springy to touch.

* Leave in the tin for 10 minutes before
cutting into slices.

17



14*| Nov Mr M Alexander

Mrs S Parker

Mr M Alexander

28" Nov & Mrs | Burnley

14" Nov

Mrs M Booth
Mrs S Adams

28™ Nov

November

Mrs D Darlington

Mrs C Black

Please Note The scheduled services may be suspended if there are any changes to Covid
restrictions. Please look out for notices around the village and on the website.

Joseph Kennedy Ferguson

We would like to extend our condolences to
the family of Joseph Ferguson, who have
sent us this sad news for their friends in
Worleston.

It is with great sadness that the family of
Joseph Kennedy Ferguson announces his
passing on 27th September 2021 after a
short illness.

Joe, at the age of 95, passed away
peacefully in hospital in Birmingham.

Joe and his wife Olive lived on Station
Road, Worleston from 1989 until 2019
when they then both moved to a
Residential Home in Birmingham.

Joe and Olive celebrated their 70th
wedding anniversary in March this year.
He will be greatly missed by his wife Olive,
his three children: lan, Heather and Sylvia
together with grandchildren and great
grandchildren.

Advance Notice

We are pleased to welcome back the
St Christopher Chorale

who will be using St Oswald's again for

their choir practice every week. They will

also be leading a service for us again on
Advent Sunday.

Sunday 28" November

Advent Carol Service at 4 pm

Come & listen and sing as
Christmas begins

JM CARS
YOUR LOCAL TAXI
COMPANY

TEL/FAX 01270 528006
MOBILE 07951 590756

4/6 SEATER VEHICLES

Coffee and Cake

=

St Oswald's Worleston
Saturday November 6%
from 10am-12 noon.

Come along and enjoy a Coffee & Cake and a chat.
Everyone welcome for as little or as long a time as you wish




s
WORLESTON VILLAGE HALL |

10am - 3pm
Free Craft Sessions for Children
(subject to capacity restrictions)
CHRISTMAS WREATH & PLANT
> SALE

Sunday 12" December
10am - 3pm

worlestonvillagehall@gmail.com

« General Admin
« Drivers for deliveries & pick-ups

Can you spare a few hours a week to

help us, please?
RE

e: infoanantwich.foodbank.org.uk




THE CHRSTMA STORY

B e INCLUDES FREF o
/ OGS o
B ol STORY-ACTIVITY BOO

Phoitenn

........
v L "
TR iy L

Iwapnh tBaa,
"""""

MEANINGFUL FEATURES

= Frog 24 page Christmas ¢ Palm oil free

story-activity book + 25 fostive chocolate
* £300 children's prize shapes

eompetition = Charitable donation

Al f the story

* Packed in hygienic wrap

* Recyclable box B tray
+ Fuoil sealed for freshness f

» 55% quality Fairtrade
Milk Chocolate

AVAILABLE NOW WWWREALADVENT.COUK

These calendars will be available again this year. Please contact Isobel Burnley

e
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lenzflair Photography

T:07939 954806 E:p.williamson@lenzflaircom W www.lenzf lair.com

HI QUALITY HAYLAGE

HAYLAGE, HAY AND STRAW
IN LARGE OR SMALL BALES

SHAVINGS AND EASI-BED
ALSO AVAILABLE

Contact Ann or Roger on
01270-528273 or 0776-8881487
For price and delivery information

www.haylagefromnicholas.co.uk

e
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j‘SHA SUPERB C.iI'.EANING:

SUPERB CLEANING

CARPETS STONE . .

LEATHER wooD in an all-purpose built
RUGS DRIVEWAYS r——— _ ——
CURTAINS PATIOS LA :

MATTRESSES DECKING

STAIN REMOVAL & PROTECTION

1&' I \J]]%-.l :7

Tim Shaw recommended & used by leading home
furnishing retailers since 1997.

www.shawclean.co.uk

Cheshire Areas - FREE advice, quotes and fully insured.

0078907066:5122(8)1772 twumﬂ 270528213

hrfgﬁMﬂhtmltcﬂ? 4dw

l‘._;-n.

Joseph Clarke Tree Care
All aspects of tree work undertaken
01270 528311 / 07802828024

clarkestreecare@hotmail.com




Contacts for Baptisms, Weddings & Funerals etc are as follows
Rev’d Anne Lawson 01270 628864 The Vicarage, Chester Road
Email revanne@uwclub.net Acton, Cheshire, CW5 8LG
Email revanne@uwclub.net
Parish Office open at the vicarage - Tuesday & Thursday 9:30 am -12 Noon
Email: crosscountryparishes@outlook.com

Licensed readers Isobel Burnley 624521 reader@marshlane.f2s.com
Ann Nicholas 528273 annnicholasO@gmail.com
St David’s St Oswald’s
Churchwardens
Mr R Nicholas 528273 Mr M Alexander 624404
Mr R Brooks 528278 Mrs | Burnley 624521

Other Parish Office holders
PCC Secretaries

Mrs H Pope 528755 TBA
PCC Treasurers
Mrs G Ward 01606 554869 Mr D Booth 627277
Organists
Mr R Nicholas 528273 Mr G Heap 620199
Magazine Reps
Mrs A Nicholas 528273 Contact the Churchwardens
www.wettenhallchurch.org.uk www.worlestonchurch.org.uk
CW?7 4DN CWS5 6DN

All Copy for the next magazine must be with
your parish rep or sent to the editor at
crosscountryparishesnews@gmail.com
NO LATER THAN
Friday 12" November 2021
For Advertising contact Roger on

01270 528273.

For missing birthdays on the list or for special birthday announcements
email the editor as for copy or phone Peter on 07939 954806

When you contact one of our advertisers please mention that you found
their advert in our magazine. Their invaluable support helps keep the
magazine free for you.

This magazine is printed for us by Lenzflair Photography in Crewe 07939 954806
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;; HJ Lea Oakes Independent British Millers / 1675

MiLLers OF HicH QuaLity ANimAL Feeps

DELIVERING HIGH PERFORMANCE

- PROVEN CONSISTENT CONVENTIONAL & ORGANIC|FEEDS
| - EXCEPTIONAL TECHNICAL SUPPORT -'

T: 01270 782222 www.hjlea.com

YOUR LOCAL MULTI-AWARD
WINNING FORD RETAILER

B FOURTH GENERATION " MOTABILITY APPROVED
FAMILY BUSINESS » FORD DIRECT

m ESTABLISHED 1827 AUTHORISED DEALER

® USED CAR SALES (OVER 95% B SERVICE A.Hﬂ Hﬁfm
WITH FULL SERVICE HISTORYX) -

B NEW FORD CAR SALES

Cliff Dickenson & Son (Winsford) Limited
Station Road, Winsford, Cheshire, CW7 3D0Q
01606 592 352 www.cliffdickenson.co.uk




